
 

 

Hello and welcome to our Autumn Term 2017 Newsletter! 

Well we hope you have had a brilliant summer break and you’ve been able to enjoy some of the lovely 

late August sunshine! - From conversations with a number of you, there seems to have been lots going 

on with family holidays away as well as camps like Soul Survivor, Kingfisher camp and beach mission to 

name a few. We're really looking forward to catching up on all you've been up to this summer and 

welcoming some new faces into Ignite over the coming weeks. We hope that 'Back to School' isn't too 

stressful - see you soon! 

Please find enclosed our registration forms and the Autumn term planner... please complete the 

forms and get them back to us ASAP and stick the planner up somewhere so you know what's 

happening and when! 

 

Ignite 'Igniting a passion for God' (school yrs 6-11) is our Sunday 

morning youth programme - headed up by a great bunch of 

leaders... Join us in the youth room (upstairs in the church hall) 

during the 10am service to look at God’s word in the bible, discussion, prayer and refreshments. 

During the Autumn term, there will be two opportunities for our youth to hear from Richard during our morning 

worship and get more involved with Sunday services. So, on the 2nd Sunday in October and December, Ignite 

will be replaced with ‘Serving Sunday’ where we’ll stay in the service and would love it if you’d get stuck in and 

make the morning service extra special.  We plan on having some visitors come to our Ignite sessions during 

September to encourage you to get involved and explain why they serve in the way they do. 

We’d also like to give the ‘purple room’ a make-over in the coming months, so prepare to vote on some ideas 

we’ve been thinking about and get involved in making it happen! 

Soul Survivor Celebration trips will be happening on 14th Oct, 18th 

Nov and 16th Dec - Sue Edwards coordinates these trips & will be in touch 

via email. We meet at NBC Car Park at 3pm. Bring a drink and money for 

McDonalds on the way home! 

We will also be holding an Autumn term social on Sunday 29th October between 6:45-8:30pm at MFA Bowl, so 

let your friends know and we’ll send out sign up forms nearer the time.  

So, there’s lots going on this term and we look forward to seeing you soon!  

contact us - youth@newburybaptistchurch.org 


